
 
12 November 2019 

 
 

KSS Xmas Giving Tree 
 

 
Dear parents and caregivers, 
 
Knights Stream School is getting into the spirit of giving to those in need. We are supporting 
those that do not receive much for Xmas by providing presents to children who may not 
receive anything or very little. We are supporting the good work of the South West Baptist 
Church and their associated trusts. 
 
At Knights Stream we want our children to learn how to give to others who are in greater 
need. This is an optional exercise that we hope each family will join in the spirit of giving. 
 
What you need to do: 

- Choose a well loved but tidy condition toy or book 
- Wrap it up 
- Write the gender and age of the present on the wrapping 

E.g Girl age 2 - 4 
- Place the present/s under the Xmas Tree in the Tari by Friday 13 December. 

 
Thank you for your support of this initiative. 
 
Should you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
KInd regards 
 
 

 
Mike Molloy 
Tumuaki | Principal 
principal@knightsstream.school.nz 
027 357 8428 

1 Killarney Avenue, Halswell 
CHRISTCHURCH 8025 
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